
Hi Everyone-

It sure doesn't feel much like spring today. I hope you are all safe and warm.

In spite of the weather, I'm writing to remind you about our upcoming Passover seder on March 31. Please
help our organizers by making your reservations and sending in your payments.Reservationsare due on March
22, which is two weeks from today, and prompt payment is appreciated. If you have been before, you know
what a lively and inspiring gathering it is. If you haven't come, we hope you will join us this year.

Gail

Passover Seder

Dear Adas Yoshuron Friends and Community,

You are invited to the synagogues second night seder on Sunday, March 31, 2018. Dr. Cliff Dacso will lead the
Seder. Seating will begin at 5:30 p.m. The seder will begin promptly at 6:00 p.m. Dinner will begin at 7:00
p.m. Please make your reservation by March 22, 2018.

When you make your reservation, please tell us what side dish you will bring. Select from: Charoset,
green vegetable, salads, boiled eggs (20). Please make enough for 10 people.

The fees are: ages 12 years and under, gratis; 13-18 years old, $10.00; adults, $20.00; and whole families with
more than one child, $50.00. Non-members are $22.00 per adult.

Please make your reservation soon; there is limited seating. Call 594-4523 or email info@adasyoshuron.org to
make your reservation.

We look forward to seeing you there.
Denise Singer
Charles Mamane

- 
Gail Wartell, Administrative Assistant
Adas Yoshuron Synagogue
P.O. Box 1250
Rockland, Maine 04841
207.594.4523
info@adasyoshuron.org
www.adasyoshuron.org
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